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Aaron Panko

From: Chris Clarke <cclarke777@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 8:02 AM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: Meyer Farm Subdivision Proposal SUB21-09

Dear Mr. Panko: 

 

Please do not allow this project as proposed.  As you know, Salem’s plan for the future growth of our city calls for multi 

family dwellings—not urban sprawl. At the very least this project could comprise of townhomes built in a manor which 

would save more trees.  

 

We need more housing NOT more sprawl  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Charles Chris Clarke 

736 Rural Ave S, Salem, OR 97302 


